CITY OF SOUTHGATE
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
City Garage drainage
July 29, 2019
Community Center 301 W. Walnut

Call to Order: Mayor Hamberg called the Special Meeting to order at 5:00 pm.

The following Council and staff were present: Council Members Anderson, Blanchet, Hayley,
Homandberg, and Speier were present. Council Member Robisch was absent. Also present:
Public Works Foreman Bowman, City Clerk Barton, and City Attorney Stewart.

New Business: Mayor Hamberg explained that Steve Pangallo (242 W. Walnut) started building
a garage on his property abutting the City Garage (260 W Walnut). City Engineer Shumate
reviewed and suggested building a drainage swail toward the street (Wainut) to divert the water
run-off from the new garage. There was concern that the City Garage may flood again during a
bad storm. The estimated cost is $7,100.

Council looked at the property. No action was taken. Mayor Hamberg asked City Clerk Barton
to contact Campbell County Planning & Zoning to look at the project.

Adjournment: There being no further business, Motion/Second: Anderson/Speier to adjourn
the meeting. Approved by voice vote. Aye 5, Nay 0.

ATTEST:

Brandi Barton, City Clerk




